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October 3, 2013

Mr. Mike Marracino, General Manager
Ciara Technologies USA, Inc.

10601 N. Frank Lloyd Wright Blvd., Suite 100
Scottsdale, Arizona 85259

Re: Welcome to the Phoenix MBDA Business Center
Dear Mr. Marracino,

On behalf of the Phoenix MBDA Business Center, we would like to welcome you as a new member. Since Ciara
Technologies USA, Inc. is a verified minority owned business, we have the ability to help with the following:

Contract Assistance

Access to Capital

International & National Financing Services
Marketing, Branding, and Promotions of Ciara LLC
International Trade

If you have any questions, please contact me direct by e-mail at Peter@phoenixmbdacenter.com or by phone
(602) 294-6088. We are looking forward to working with you.

About the Phoenix MBDA Business Center: The Phoenix MBDA Business Center is a non-profit organization, federally funded
by the Minority Business Development Agency (MBDA), U.S. Department of Commerce, and operated by the Arizona
Hispanic Chamber of Commerce Foundation. The Center strives to create a generation of minority-owned business
enterprises (MBEs) generating 5100 million in annual revenue focusing on maximizing job creation and global
competitiveness for minority-owned businesses.

Sincerely,

St ottiss™

Peter Schwartz
Procurement/Contracts Specialist
Native American Specialist
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